
Worship Service Today- 4th Sunday in Lent  

8:30 AM Holy Eucharist 

10:30 AM – Holy Eucharist  

ON DUTY  

Today: 

      5th Sunday in Lent 

Next Sunday:      

     Palm Sunday 

8:30 AM 10:30 AM  8:30 AM  10:30 AM 

Sides- 

Persons:  

  

  R. Morgan 
  J. Morgan 
 

 

 H. Dawe       
O. Taylor  
G. Morgan 
J. Warford 
W. Miller 

Bill Lee  10:30 am D. Pretty, N.Andrews, G. Halley, M.Anthony  
 Beverly Lee                       

  
 R. Gregory                       
G. Bonnell                 
M. Bonnell                                
    R. Hilliard 

 
Dennis M. 

K. Pack 
 

Debbie B. 
Amy Anthony 

Servers’ 

Guild:  
 

Michelle G.  Emily Pretty 

Altar Guild Irene M.,Florence M.,Marina 

LeD.,Paulette S. Margaret E. 

Dora B., Marina MacD., Daphne K., 

Alicia T., Linda P. 

Yoga at St. Peter’s- We are pleased to announce this new program in our parish. 
Join us for an evening of relaxation. Come and give yourself the gift of yoga in our 
beautiful 112 year old church on the hill in Upper Gullies. Yoga will be offered from 
7:30-8:30 pm on Tuesdays from April 25-May 16. The early registration will be $30 
for 4 sessions.  Or you can drop in at a fee of $10 per session. By pre-registering you    
also get the opportunity to bring a friend to one of the sessions. You may pre-register 
by contacting St. Peter’s Church at 744-2648, any morning. Pre-registration will also 
take place in person at 7:15 pm on the first night, April 25. Calling the church to pre-
register is encouraged, as space may be limited. Please bring along a mat, a water 
bottle, a towel or light blanket, and dress in layers. These yoga sessions will be 
appropriate for people of all levels. Beginners are welcome. We look forward to 
seeing you at yoga in the peaceful and inspiring atmosphere of St. Peter’s. 

 
Spousal Grief and Bereavement Support Group – Are you experiencing grief due 
to the death of your spouse? Please join us on Tuesday nights beginning November 
29, 2016 from 7:00-8:30 pm at St. Peter’s Parish Hall. This support group provides 
an opportunity for individuals to meet and discuss the loss of your spouse; provide 
support to each other; and share information that may help during the grieving 
process. This support group is “drop in” and supported by Grief and Bereavement 
Services, Eastern Health. For more information, please call 631-9539 or 777-8972.  
 
 
 

ST Peter’s Church Library 
  We are excited to begin a new Ministry at St. Peter’s that we hope will 
 benefit both young and old. We will enjoy the benefits of a lending library in 
 our own church. It will be housed in the back of our church available for all 
 to access. We will be looking for your help in starting this literary adventure. 
 If you have any gently used books that are fairly current and are willing to 
 donate we would greatly appreciate it. Or if you are shopping and see a 
 great book feel free to buy and donate to this great ministry. We are looking 
 for topics such as: inspirational, self-help, mindfulness, grieving/loss, 
 addictions, healthful living, family relationships, parenting, recipe books, and 
 joyful books. These can be adult or children’s books. Any books or 
 donations may be dropped at the parish office. If you wish any further 
 information please contact Colleen Reid 240-1209 or  colleenreid@nlesd.ca 
 We look forward to sharing and reading at St.Peter’s.  
 

Fellowship Band – Will be playing in the Parish Hall on Sunday , April 9th at 7 PM. 
Come along one and all !!!. The band will also be performing pre-worship music in 
the Church on Sunday morning (April 9th) beginning at 10 AM. 
     

Easter Memorials – Anyone wishing to place a memorial in the bulletin, 
please call the church office by Friday, April  7t h, - 744-2648. 
 
St. Peter’s would like to welcome Jack Morgan to the position of Office 
Administrator.  Jack has a diversified background in an office environment 
including working as a financial assistance officer with the Government of 
NL, bookkeeper with the Town of Conception Bay South, columnist/reporter 
and salesperson with The Shoreline News and Administrative Officer in the 
communications field (which required extensive keyboarding), also with the 
Government of NL. His volunteer background includes serving on several 
sports’ governing body executives and municipality sanctioned committees 
in both CBS and Paradise; holding various offices including that of 
president. Jack, a past member of the Kiwanis Club of Kelligrews and 
current member of St. Peter’s Men’s Service Club,  has worked to improve 
the town in which he lives, and looks forward to meeting with and assisting 
the parishioners of St. Peter’s.  
 
St. Peter’s Men’s Service Club  All members of the St. Peter Men's  
Service Club wishes to thank all those who helped in any way to make their 
Fish'n Brewis Supper, this past weekend, a great success! We realized a 
net profit of $2, 023.00. Thank you! 
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